April 20, 2009

Hallie Leighton

Dear Ms. Leighton:

We are pleased to inform you that the results of your recent breast imaging examination on 04/16/2009 are normal.

As you know, early detection of cancer is very important. Although mammography is the most accurate method for early detection, not all cancers are found through mammography. A thorough examination includes a combination of mammography, physical examination and breast self-examination. Current American Cancer Society Guidelines recommend screening mammograms and physical breast examinations every year beginning at the age of 40.

Your mammogram will become part of your medical file here at Westside Radiology Associates for at least ten years. You are responsible for informing any new health care provider or mammography facility of the date and location of this examination.

Sincerely,

Interpreting Radiologist